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Dear Parents/Carers,   

Calling all Pirates… Avast ye m’hearties. 

Term 5’s topic is ‘Commotion in the Ocean’. Throughout the term we will be actively involved 

in lots of pirate themed learning.  For a sensational start, we thought it would support our 

learning to have a ‘dress like a pirate day’ on Friday 21st April 2023. 

 

For this special dress up day we would like the children to do exactly that and come to school 

dressed like a pirate.  We will be excited by eyepatches, bowled over by beards, happy to see 

hats and positively potty about any parrots that turn up!  We would ask that all removable 

pieces of costume are named and that only soft hooks or cutlasses brought in. 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting day and hopefully we will have lots of ‘argh’s’ and ‘aye 

aye captains’ to go with it! 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Reception Team 

 

 

 

 

 


